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Dates and Events                                            

Tuesday 31st October                                   

Deadline for secondary school 

applications                                        

Wednesday 1st November                           

FOBSA Planning Meeting                        

County Arms, Truro (7.30pm)                   

Monday 6th November                             

Stay and Play in the                          

Children’s Centre (0-5yrs)                              

9.30am – 11am                                   

Thursday 16th November                          

FOBSA Movie Night                                 

FOBSA Planning Meeting                                

(6pm at school during Movie Night)                                     

Tuesday 5th December                           

Class 1 & 2 Nativity - 2pm                   

Thursday 7th December                                   

Class 1 & 2 Nativity – 2pm                       

Friday 8th December                                

FOBSA Christmas Fair 3.30pm               

Monday 11th December                                                   

KS1 Nativity 2pm                                    

Tuesday 12th December                                   

KS1 Nativity 2pm & 6.30pm                   

Wednesday 13th December         

Christmas Lunch 
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Stars of the Week  

Class 1 – Oskar Schauer  Class 2 – Albee Clason-Gates  Class 3 – All the class 

Class 4 – Molly Harvey  Class 5 – Phoebe Spoors  Class 6 – Tilly Willoughby 

Class 7 – Robin Hesling  Class 8 – Manu Panicker & Liam Cootes   

Class 9 – Sam Dylan & Jayden Hoye  Class 10 – Finn Madsen  Class 11 – Wesley Tonkin 

Headteacher’s Award 

Finn Madsen 

 

Mathematician of the Week                                              
Class 1 – Ruan Wilding  

Class 2 – Kaheesha Begum 

Class 3 – Auryn Korus 

Class 4 – Arthur Canavan-King 

Class 5 – Josh Reynolds 

Class 6 – Ethan Sewell & 

Tristan Sellwood 

Class 7 – George McNally 

Class 8 – Mattie Roach 

Class 9 – Megan Johns 

Class 10 – Remaeus Mitchell-
Holland 

Class 11 – Angelique 

Nieuwoudt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s Remarkable 

Writers are….                          

Class 1 – Scarlett Thomson 

Class 2 – Pearl Turner 

Class 3 – Seth Holmes 

Class 4 – Emme Spinney 

Class 5 – Zoe Johns 

Class 6 – Noah Williams 

Class 7 – Joe Davis 

Class 8 – Daniel Ashby 

Class 9 – Hayley Cornell 

Class 10 – Katelyn Fisher 

Class 11 – Ella Jones &   

Kate Barker 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to this 

week’s ‘Top Table’….                                                   
Art Davis,  Albee Clason-Gates, 

Evie Holmes, Benji Bullen,                   

Ellis Barnicoat, Clodagh Marrion 

and Alishia Down                 

Poppy Appeal 
         Poppies will be available in school from 

Wednesday 1st November.                                                                               
There are also a number of other items: Friendship 

Bracelets, Snap Bands (suggested donation price 

of £1) Wristbands and Reflectors (suggested 
donation price of 50p) 

Congratulations to…                     

Ruby Bullen                                    

Member of the team who 

came 3rd in a British Judo 

Competition 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

Class Weekly 

Attendance                         

Class 2 – 98.2%                  

Class 4 – 97.4%        

Class 1 – 97.2%          

Class 11 – 97.2%        

Class 8 – 96.5%        

Class 9 – 96.5%        

Class 6 – 96.3%       

Class 3 – 96.1%       

Class 7 – 94.5%             

Class 5 – 93.1%       

Class 10 – 91.9% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              
Dates                                                 

Wednesday 1st November                    
FOBSA planning meeting                               

County Arms, Truro (7.30pm)   

Thursday 16th November                                         
FOBSA Movie Night (6pm)                    
FOBSA planning meeting                                      

(6pm at school - during Movie 
Night)                                                       

Friday 8th December                                      
FOBSA Christmas Fair 

(3.30pm) 

We are introducing a pre 
loved uniform stall to help 
raise funds for our school 
and keep uniform costs 
down for families. We 

would really appreciate 
any donations of uniform 

including shoes and PE 
items. Please hand any 
donations to the school 

office.                                                       
.Also wanted....any 

wellington boots for school 
garden project! 

 
Thank you! 

 
Don't forget to 'Like' and 

'Share' 'Friends of Bosvigo 

School Association' on 

Facebook to keep up-to-date 

with school fundraising news 

and events!" 

 

 

 
 

What can Bosvigo learn from British Values? 

Over three days in October, the whole school visited the Baptist church to learn about 

“British Values” and enjoy some quiet reflective time. 

There were lots of different activities for the children to explore. 

One was a tent with blankets and a BIG bear inside. Breda and Martha from Class 8 said 
that they loved how cosy and safe they felt in there. 

There was a key unlocking wall which represented the poor choices we sometimes make 
and it encouraged us to think about how we can change them into better choices. 

Torrunn explained that his favourite space was finger printing because it showed that 
there is no-one else in the world like us and that we are unique. 

Have you ever thought that no one is listening to you? Speaker’s Corner gave everyone a 
chance to have their say! 

Several children made a second visit after school and shared the activities with their 
families. 

Thank you to the Baptist Church Team for helping us understand how we can care about 
others’ feelings and treat other people as we would like to be treated. 

      

Thank you! 

We challenged the children of Bosvigo to help 
Falmouth RNLI celebrate 150 years of saving lives at 

sea and around our beaches. 

This year, the lifeboat station needs to raise £100,000 
to create a new building for its next larger, faster 

lifeboat. 

The children took part in different events. Some 
families were invited to visit a special art gallery while 

others were invited to sponsor their children run or 
row. 

In just three weeks, the whole school raised over 
£1,500! 

In the future, many more lives will be saved because 
of your interest and generosity. 

We thank everyone.                                                                   
You have made a difference! 

 

Kite flying at                
Perranporth Beach 

Before Half Term our Key Stage 1 

classes tested out the kites they made 

when they travelled to Perranporth 

Beach.   

Whilst not all of our kites soared up into 

the air, there were plenty that enjoyed 

a brief flutter in the sky and we had 

great fun making sand sculptures and 

searching for beach treasures. Class 5 

even found time for a bit of limbo! 

Sadly, the bad weather meant that Class 

3 could only get as far as Boscawen Park 

for their kite flying this week, but we 

will be making sure they get a trip to the 

beach soon. 

 


